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Madam President,
Sweden takes note of the reform efforts undertaken by Bulgaria in the area of rule of law. However, Sweden is worried about the negative developments in Bulgaria regarding the lack of continued reforms concerning the judicial system. 
Sweden would therefore like to make the following recommendation: 
· Strengthen the rule of law by undertaking all necessary reforms in order to ensure a mechanism for accountability for the Office of the Prosecutor General. 
Thank you.
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